

## SECURING SARK'S FUTURE Sustainable, Reasonably Priced Electricity

The Sustainable Electricity Policy Development Team with Mr Derek Lickorish MBE (an industry expert and advisor to the Sark Government)

**Invite all Sark Residents to a** 

**MEETING** 

on Wednesday 25th March

at 7.30pm in the Island Hall.

If you cannot make this important meeting there will be two more on

**Thursday 26th March** 

The Island Hall 2.30 - 3.30pm and

**The Mermaid Inn 5.30 – 6.30pm** 

For a media invitation please contact: pdt.sustainable.electricity@gov.sark.gg